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21st July 2017 

Friends of Townley School AGM 

 

If you would really like to support the school please come along to the AGM on 

08/09/17 at 3.15 p.m. in the new dining hall. This will be a chance to have your 

say on how FOTS spend their money and perhaps volunteer for the committee, 

we can not do it without your support. Please see the FOTS notice board for 

further details.  

 

As another school year comes to an end it is a wonderful opportunity to reflect 

on the great year we have had. The children have represented the school impec-

cably wherever we have been, everyone comments about how smart they look in 

their uniforms and how well behaved they are. We say goodbye to our amazing 

Year 6, who have demonstrated such resilience and been supportive of each 

other. I would like to thank you all for your continued support of the school, in 

particular those of you who ensure your children come to school ready to learn 

with the correct uniform and equipment!.  

I would like to say a huge thank you to FOTS they have really tried their best 

to make this year fun for the children. My thanks also to Elaine Reed-Hughes 

and Denise Freeland who have enabled the children to swim this term by helping 

us supervise the sessions and Simon Freeland and Natalie Paine for clearing the 

pool this year. 

We wish our Year 6 well as they begin the next stage of their life journey, we 

will really miss them. 

And finally I hope you all have a lovely summer holiday. We will see you back 

here on the 6th September— Start Active as usual at 8.00 am. 
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Diary Dates  

6/9/17—All children return to school 

7/9/17—Emperor Class (Y5 and Y6) trip to Wicken Fen 

Sumdog 

Remember the children can still access home learning via 

Sumdog over the summer holidays.  

End of Term Party 

Thank you to the staff and FOTS volunteers who supported the children’s end 

of term games evening. The children seemed to be having lots of fun! Photos will 

be on the website soon. 

Defibrillator 

The defibrillator will be out of use over the summer holiday due to the building 

work. I will put a message on Facebook once it is back in use. 


